
  

Effective January 1, 2017, NMMIP will be transitioning from 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of New Mexico to a new 

administrator, Benefit Management, LLC.  
 

Also effective January 1, 2017, there will be a rate increase 

and a change to the benefit structure for out of network 

claims. 
 

More detailed information regarding these changes will be 

coming in November, so please watch your mail for further 

communication regarding your policy. 
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Effective January 1, 2017, the New Mexico Medical 

Insurance Pool (Pool) will be transitioning from Blue Cross 

and Blue Shield of New Mexico to a new administrator, 

Benefit Management, Inc. 

 

Also, effective January 1, 2017, there will be a rate increase 

and change to the benefit structure for out of network 

claims. 

 

More detailed information regarding these changes will be 

coming in November.  Please watch your mail for further 
communication regarding your policy. 

Looking for other coverage options?  On November 1, 2016, 

the New Mexico Health Insurance Exchange will begin open 

enrollment for 2017.  Go online to www.bewellnm.com for 

more information. 

 

Did you know that you may be eligible for “low or no-cost” 

coverage with Centennial Care?  Enrollment is year round.  If 

your income is at or below 138% of the Federal Poverty Level 

(approximately $16,404 for a single person household or 

$33,540 for a family of four), you may be eligible.  Go online to 

www.yes.state.nm.us for more information. 

 

If you would like assistance in looking for coverage options, 
please call Kristina at the Executive Office 1-866-622-4711. 

Stay connected! 

We want to be able to keep 

you informed of the changes 

happening at the New Mexico 

Medical Insurance Pool 

(Pool). 

Please take a moment and 

make sure we have your 

correct address and phone 

number.  

Mail updates to: 

NMMIP 

P.O. Box 27049 

Albuquerque, NM, 87125 

or fax to: 

1-505-816-5671 

If you’d also like to receive 

information by email, please 

include your email address. 

Check the website for updates 

at www.nmmip.org. 
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